
HOW TO REPLACE THE CARTRIDGE 
    You can replace the cartridge yourself, so DO NOT RETURN THE 
STATICMASTER® to the factory. Many dealers stock the replacement 
cartridges, but if unavailable, please contact the factory. 
    The cartridge of the 1-inch model is attached to the handle with a single 
screw. Loosen the screw to remove the old cartridge, and attach the new 
cartridge using the same screw, as illustrated. 
    The 3-inch cartridge is attached by tabs on either side of the handle. To 
remove the cartridge, push in on one tab and lift the cartridge away from 
the handle as illustrated. To install the new cartridge, engage the tab and 
slot on one side, then press together while aligning the tab and slot on the 
other side. 

	

	     Staticmaster® is distributed in accordance with the provisions of USNRC 
License 31-28397-01E and is manufactured pursuant to NY State Dept. of 
Health Radioactive Materials License C1391.  It complies with 
manufacturing, testing, and labelling requirements of these licenses.  The 
end user is exempt from any licensing requirements in accordance with 10 
CFR 30.15.    
 

CAUTION 
    For your protection, Polonium 210 is sealed between a base of silver and 
a layer of gold. A final gold plating provides additional integrity.  This results 
in a foil that is insoluble and inert in most materials.  The foil is protected by 
a metal grid which prevents direct contact with the active surface.  These 
protective procedures eliminate hazards to the user that could result if 
unsealed Po-210 was inhaled or taken into the body. 
    You should, however, be careful to observe the following precautions.  Do 
not remove the protective grid or touch the metal foil under the grid.  If the 
foil is accidentally handled, wash hands thoroughly before eating or 
smoking.  Keep away from children or persons who are unable to observe 
these simple precautions. 
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